
State of Florida 

~~~ 

DATE: September 25, 2000 
TO : Mary Bane,  Deputy  Executive  Director/Technical 
FROM: Division of Safety  and  Electric  Reliability  (Daniel L e e )  
RE: Revision of the  Staff  Analysis  for  Docket No. 000808-E1 

UP 
Hq 

305 

This is to ask f o r  a simple revision of the staff analysis 
for  Docket No. 000808-EI, Item No. 46 (Issue 2), scheduled  for  the 
September 26,  2000  Agenda. On page 7 of the  staff  analysis,  the 
first t w o  sentences  should  be  revised as follows: 

Of the various  cost  recovery  clauses  associated wi th  the 
electric  industry,  only  the ECRC and  conservation is embodied  in 
statute.  The  other  similar  clauses - fuel- and 
capacity - were  created  by  Commission Order. (The  underlined  words 
are  proposed  additions and t h e  strikeout are proposed deletions.) 

The  revision is necessary because  the  conservation  clause 
was created by statute and not by Commission  Order as stated in  our 
analysis. After discussion  with  Legal  Services we believe  the 
revision  is  unlikely to result  in any change to t h e  Commissioners' 
ultimate  vote on the  issue.  Therefore,  the  Agenda  item is asked to 
be  revised  without  deferral  according  to SOP 1607. 

DL : kb 
cc : Marlene  Stern 

Bob  Elias 

[DEPUTY EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR] 


